
 

                                                                                                        

 

November 2017 

 

Dear parents/carers 

Pupil Premium 

You may be aware that the Government set up a Pupil Premium funding stream for 

disadvantaged pupils, which aims to raise attainment and close the gap between them and 

their peers. It is payable to pupils who: 

 Are entitled to or are in receipt of free school meals, or have been in the past six 

years 

 Are children of service personnel, or have been in the past four years  

 Are in care or have ever been in care 

 Have been adopted from care 

 Have left care under a residential order or a specific guardianship order 

The funding is directed specifically at the pupils in receipt of this funding and could be used 

for items such as small group work, specific 1-2-1 sessions, learning mentoring, non-

academic interventions, breakfast club, and help with costs for trips, equipment, uniform 

etc. It is discreet and pupils in receipt of it are not singled out in any way. 

If you think your child may be eligible for pupil premium and you would like more 

information, please get in touch with us. We can let you know if you need to fill in any forms 

or bring in any documentation and can help with any paper work if necessary. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 
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